
“For Your Information” 
(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks) 

 

January 15, 2025 

 
Styling Center Update 

We have been informed that Agnes no longer works for Cammuso’s Salon. They are recruiting for a 

replacement hair stylist. The temporary styling center hours are Thursdays from 9:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m. 

Appointments can be made by calling ext. 8479 and leaving a message.  

 

Fitness Center Calendars 

Monthly Fitness Center calendars will be distributed to independent living and personal care 

residents. The calendars include all class schedules, monthly special events they are hosting, and 

some other fun stuff.   
 

Annual Ambulance Fee 

The 2025 Cranberry Ambulance membership fee will be billed to residents on the January 31 

statement at $30 for a single resident and $40 per couple, consistent with prior years. Cranberry 

Township EMS offers a $50 flat fee for emergency transportation to the hospital for their members. 

Residents may be subject to other fees if transported for non-emergency events and/or transportation 

back to Sherwood Oaks from a hospital. Brochures have been provided by Cranberry EMS with 

additional information concerning what your membership includes. Copies can be picked up at the 

Reception Desk. If you receive an invoice and have questions about the charges, please contact Belle 

Hall in the Billing Office at ext. 8466. 
 

Please note, when Sherwood Oaks calls 911, Cranberry Ambulance may request that another 

ambulance service, such as McCandless or Harmony EMS, come to the campus to provide 

help. Staff will not know which ambulance company is coming until they enter the gate.  

 

Resident Meeting – Marketing Updates 

Bill Hull, Presbyterian SeniorCare Network Marketing Director, will be here on Thursday, January 

23, along with Dave Capan, to give a presentation on resident involvement, the new marketing 

referral plan, and upcoming marketing events. The presentation will be held in the Auditorium and 

Card Room at 10:30 a.m. We hope to see you there! 

 

End of Year Letters 

We plan to distribute the 2024 prepaid medical expense deduction letters and end of year tax letters 

for Sherwood Oaks and The Sherwood Oaks Fund by January 31. If you have any questions, please 

contact Tabby Alford at ext. 8460. 

    


